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Comptroller 
Military Sealift Command 

Mr. Frantz is responsible for managing all financial and fiduciary functions for the organization, 
representing approximately $3.1 billion dollars annually (Navy Working Capital Funds and 
Transportation Working Capital Funds), and over 6,000 personnel. 

Mr. Frantz became a member of the Senior Executive Service in 2005 as the Comptroller at the 
Military Sealift Command and has 29 years of Federal Service.   

From 2000 to 2005, Mr. Frantz served as the Assistant for Programs and Budgets, Supply, 
Ordnance and Logistics Operations Division, Office of the Chief of Naval Operations Arlington, 
Virginia.  As the senior civilian advisor to the Director, he was responsible for programming 
resources exceeding $6.9 billion dollars annually, and over 14,900 personnel. 

From 1997 to 1999, Mr. Frantz served as the Deputy Comptroller and Comptroller of the Naval 
Ordnance Center located at Indian Head, Maryland.  In this capacity, he was responsible for 
managing all financial and fiduciary functions for the organization, representing approximately 
$700 million dollars annually, and over 1,000 personnel. 

From 1987 to 1997, Mr. Frantz was the Business and Internal Review Officer, Supervisor of 
Shipbuilding C&R, Bath, Maine, where he was responsible for the independent Estimates At 
Completion and determination of Physical Progress of new ship construction. Also during this 
period he became Head, Contract Negotiations Branch, responsible for negotiating contract 
changes and adjudication of contractor claims. 

In 1983 Mr. Frantz served as an Internal Review Auditor at Naval Base, Guantanamo Bay.  In 
this capacity, he performed audits of station appropriated and non-appropriated fund activities.  
In 1984 he transferred to Naval Air Station Meridian, Mississippi as the Head, Internal Review 
Staff performing similar functions. 

In 1981 he worked with a private C.P.A. firm preparing consolidated financial statements and tax 
returns for local corporations. 

Mr. Frantz began his government career in 1978 with the Internal Revenue Service as a Tax 
Auditor with duty locations in Stamford, Connecticut and Georgetown, Delaware.  
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He graduated in 1987 from the University of Southern New Hampshire with a Bachelor of 
Science Degree in Accounting and a Master of Business Administration in 1995.  

In addition to numerous outstanding performance awards, Mr. Frantz was awarded the Navy 
Superior Civilian Service and the Navy Civilian Meritorious Award. In 2009 he was awarded the 
Presidential Meritorious Executive award. 

Mr. Frantz is a graduate of the Contracting Officers Curriculum, Defense Acquisition University, 
a member of the Acquisition Professional Community and is a Certified Contracting Officer 
(Level III). 

 

 

 
 
 
 


